To: Dr. Kirby
Fr:D S
Re: Treatment

Dr. Kirby, I was just writing to you to express my gratitude for the treatment you
have given me thus far. You have always been a shining star among Doctors I have
encountered in my life, and you set the standard. After meeting with you last week
and after the concern you showed for me, my job, and what I was going through it
really made me feel comforted and cared for. That is a rare treat in these days and
times. I also extend the gratitude to your staff as well. They always take care of me
as well on their end. They’re super! So that’s all, just wanted to let y’all know my
feelings about you and your staff. See you in a couple of weeks.

Best regards,

D S



